We own a parcel of family land on Short Road of 4.02 acres. We seek approval to divide it into two-2 acre tracts. We
have met size requirements and had a septic evaluation completed. We had a soil test completed. This is a family
division not for development. Our mother will continue to live in the one story residence. The trailer structure is used for
storage and is to be removed in the future.

Sent from Connie Allen, iPhone, 770-654-6679
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